
 

 

December 2, 2003 
 

Subject  : FCC ID: B6BZB-102AA 

 

 

Dear Mr. Dennis Ward, 

 

Regarding to your comments for FCC ID: B6BZB-102AA in November 19, 2003, please find the 

following response; 

 

1. Please see the revised Label Location on the website. 

2. Please see the revised EMI test report on the website. 

3. Please see page 14 of the revised SAR test report and refer to Liquid Conductivity(Target) 

and Liquid Permittvity (Target). 

4. There is no affect on SAR. This electrodes is only a box which does not have electric circuit 

and wire between connectors. Please see the uploaded photo. 

5. We have included uncertainty in page of the revised SAR test report. Please refer to the 

revised SAR test report. We have included uncertainty in page of the revised SAR test 

report. 

6. We have add Serial No. of Dipole to the plot. Please refer to the revised page of SAR test 

report. (Page 40). 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Yoshiko Mizuta (Ms.) 

UL Apex Co., Ltd. 

e-mail: yoshiko.mizuta@jp.ul.com 

 

 


